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23rd April 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: School Disco - 14th June 2024 

 

We are writing to let you know that we will be holding a school disco during the day on Friday 14th June 

 

In response to feedback from our community and recognising the challenges some families face with 

attending evening events, we have decided to hold daytime discos. This change aims to make 

participation more accessible to all our students and families. 

 

Here is the revised schedule for the discos: 

 

• Reception: 9:00 AM – 9:30 AM 

• Year 1 and 2: 9:35 AM – 10:20 AM 

• Year 3 and 4: 10:30 AM – 11:30 AM 

• Year 5 and 6: 2:00 PM - 3:15 PM 

 

Tickets for the discos are priced at £2 each and can be purchased through School Gateway. Please 

contact the school office if you experience any difficulty. 

 

Attendance at the discos is entirely optional. For those children who choose not to attend, or 

parents/carers have not purchased a ticket, alternative activities will be provided in their classrooms 

during the disco times. 

 

Please note the following clothing guidelines for the different year groups: 

 

• Reception 

• Arrive at school in disco clothes and change back into their school uniforms afterwards. 
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• Years 1-4 

• Come to school dressed in their uniforms. They will have the opportunity to change into 

disco attire and will change back into their uniforms before the end of the day. 

• Year 5 and 6 

• Attend school in uniform but are welcome to change into disco clothes for the event. 

They will not need to change back into their uniforms afterwards. 

 

During the discos, children will have access to refreshments included in the ticket price. No additional 

money will be required from the students. 

 

We believe these adjustments will enhance the disco experience for our students and families, and we 

appreciate your understanding and support with this format. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the disco, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Liddle 

Community & Behaviour Lead 


